COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO

MYRTLE TRACE BOD

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 17, 2022

The MT Greeters met with Linda Dey, 243 Cottonwood Lane, on July 19,
2022.

The MT Greeters said they will probably have more visits next month as
some buyers are not moving in immediately.

Deadline for items for the September News and Views — Monday,
8/22/22.

Delivery of September News and Views — Monday, 8/29/2022.
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